Catholic Cemeteries

THE CROSS

The Catholic Cemeteries cordially invite you to the Way of the
Cross for Young Christians during Lent to be celebrated on:

|

|

Friday, March 7, 1 p.m. « Calvary Cemetery
We will gather at the Saint Phillip Neri Cross in Section 35.

Students from Saint Patrick School will host this prayer service.

Friday, March 14, 1 p.m. - Saint Louis Cemetery
We will gather at the Priest Section behind the flagpole.
Students from Saint James School will host this prayer service.

Friday, March 21, 1 p.m.  Saint Michael Cemetery
We will gather at the Priest Section. Archbishop Fabre will lead this prayer service
and students from Saint Martha School will host.

Friday, March 28, 1 p.m. - Saint John Cemetery
Located at the intersection of 26th and Duncan Streets. Entrance located at 2647
Duncan Street. Students from Saint Gabriel School will host this prayer service.

Friday, April 4, 1 p.m. « Calvary Cemetery
We will gather at the intersection next to the office parking area.
Deacon Scott Haner will host this prayer service.

Friday, April 11, 1 p.m. « Saint Michael Cemetery
We will gather at the Priest Section.
Students from Holy Trinity will host this prayer service.

ARCHDIOCESE  Walking distance is about 300-400 yards. Severe weather may
OFLOUISVILLE  cancel. If you have any questions on any of these events, please call
the Catholic Gemeteries Office at (502) 451-7710.



